
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Mayor Del Duca’s Proposed Protection Bylaw
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 3:49:49 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Libman 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 3:45 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Mayor Del Duca’s Proposed Protection Bylaw

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Sent from my iPhone

Dear Sir or Madam,

We are writing this letter to advise you that we are very much in favour of the resolution being put forward by
Mayor Del Duca in a proposed bylaw for the City of Vaughan aimed at protecting Vaughan’s places of worship,
schools, childcare facilities, and hospitals from protests that intimidate, or incite hatred, intolerance, and violence.

We are very grateful to see that our leaders are expressing moral clarity and decency in endeavouring to  promote
the core Canadian values that we all cherish so deeply.

Thank you for your attention to this most serious & important matter.

Yours truly,

Drs. Robert & Esther Libman
Residents of Thornhill
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